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September 29,201 1 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Joint Petition to Amend Territorial Agreement between Progress Energy Florida, Inc. 
and the City of Mount Dora; Docket No. 110263-EU 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

On behalf of Progress Energy Florida, Inc. (“PEP) and the City of Mount Dora (“City”), 
please find enclosed an original and three (3) copies of the joint response to Staffs First Data 
Request dated September 27,201 1 in the above referenced docket. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel 
free to call me at (727) 820-5184. 

Sincerely, 
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PEFICITY OF MOUNT DORA JOINT RESPONSE TO STAFF’S DATA REQUEST NO. 1 
DOCKET No. 110263-EU 

41. Portions of the territory covered by the Agreement abut land in which Sumter 
Electric Cooperative Inc. provides electric services. Please state whether Sumter is 
aware of the Agreement. 

Answer: Sumter Electric Cooperative, Inc. (SECO) is aware of the amended territorial 
agreement between the City of Mt. Dora and PEF. There is no change to the territorial 
boundary abutting SECO’s service territory under the amended agreement. 

42. Please state whether Sumter has any concerns or objections to the Agreement. If so, 
state the concerns and the action taken by the City and PEP to settle the matter. 

Answer: SECO does not have any concerns or objections to the Agreement. 

43. Please state whether there is any duplication or overlapping service locations 
between the City and PEF pertinent to the Agreement. If so, please provide detailed 
information concerning the facilities, services and locations. 

Answer: There is no duplication or overlapping service locations between City and PEF 
under the Agreement. 


